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No NU/CHQ/RR/27 Dated 12-01-2017
To
\_~Shri J.S. Deepak, Secretary,

Department of Telecommunications,

Ministry of Communications

Sanchar Bhawan 20,

Ashoka Road, New Delhi — 110 001
Sir,

Sub: - Recruitment of Junior Engineers from open market withhold in BSNL.
Ref: - BSNL Corporate Office letter no.7-1/2016-Rectt. dated 07-12-2016

BSNL is making Direct Recruitment to the cadre of Junior Engineers. The Direct
Recruitment of Junior Engineers, from open market, for the vacancies of the year 2015, was
held online from 25.09.2016 to 29.09.2016. The results of the exam were declared on
21.11.2016. As a follow up to the declaration of the results, the circles were to complete
verification of original documents, as well as other formalities, before 01.12.2016.

Under these circumstances, the BSNL Corporate Office, vide it's letter cited under
reference, has directed the Chief General Managers of the circles to postpone verification of
the documents etc., and not to proceed with taking any action until further order. The
withholding of the verification of the documents etc. has caused mental agony and frustration
to the candidates who have been declared selected. Our Union is also getting a lot of
enquiries from the affected candidates.

Junior Engineer is the only major cadre, to which BSNL is making recruitment from the
open market. Already BSNL is suffering from acuate shortage of junior engineers. Prompt
appointment of the 2,700 junior engineers selected in the ongoing recruitment process will
help BSNL in a big way to improve its services. Any delay in the completion of this process
will adversely affect the Company’s performance.

In view of the foregoing, we fervently appeal to you sir, to kindly look into this issue
and to do the needful, so that the recruitment process that has been put on hold is completed
without delay.

Thanking you,
Yours Sincerely
0SS
(K. Jayaprakash)
General Secretary
NUBSNLW (FNTO)
Copy to:-

1) Shri Anupam Shrivastava, CMD BSNL New Delhi for information please
2) Smt, Sujata T. Ray, Director (HR), BSNL, New Delhi for information please




